
Parish Staff 

 

Kathy Poupart 

Parish Life Director—315-507-2528 office 

315-507-3373—Parish House 

 

Rev. Daniel Caruso—Sacramental Minister 

Deacon Jim Henck—315-507-2528 

Gene Burney—Sacristan 
 

Mary Ann Knapp, Catechetical Leader—315-507-2528 

Brenda Fancett, Pastoral Care 

Mary Ann Schloop, Administrative Assistant 

Cheryl Smith—Faith Formation & Website Consultant 

Sean Clive/Music Director—315-507-2528 

Brenda Fancett—Housekeeping 

Jack Burns—Maintenance 

 

Mike Orsino—Parish Council President 

315-507-2528 

 

Robert Sherman 

Chair, Finance Committee 

 

Connie Griffin 

President, Parish Guild 

 

Trustees 

Chuck Crowe—Mike Makuszak—Carol Schloop—Jay Johnson 

St. Patrick – St. Anthony Parish 

3364 Oneida Street, P. O. Box 429 

Chadwicks, NY 13319 

Parish Center – (315) 507-2528    

 

Saturday Vigil Mass @ 4pm 

Sunday Mass @ 11am 

Confessions ~ Saturday 3:00—3:45pm 

 

Parish e-mail: kpoupart@syrdio.org 

Parish Web Site: www.stpatricksstanthonys.org 

Office Hours: Mon, Tues, & Wed, 9am-2pm 

Closed:  Thursdays & Fridays 



St. Patrick’s - St. Anthony’s Parish  Chadwicks, New York  

2nd Collection  

This week… BUILDING IMPROVEMENT FUND 

Next Week… RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS 

  

This weekend  ~ July 26 & 27 

 

Saturday 4pm  Raymond & Elizabeth Schafer—Cary Family 

  Nancy Getman—Cary Family 

 

Sunday 11am James & Catherine Marconi—Toukatly Family 

  Carl Goodhines & John Knauth—Family 

 

Mass @ 9am Thursday with Fr. Dan 

Friday @ 9am ~ Communion Service  with Dcn. Jim  

 

Sacrificial Giving for July 26 & 27           $4,270.50 

E-donations contribute $395.00 toward total giving. 

 

Religious Education        37.00 

Hope Appeal        810.00 

Diocesan Refund on Hope Appeal Overpayment     100.00 

Holy Day—Assumption          5.00 

Building Fund           7.00 

Catholic Sun           2.00 

Religious Retirement          1.00 

The Guild 50/50        120.00 

Peter’s Pence         50.00 

 
“Thank you for your generosity. It matters.” 

Financials July 2024  
To June 2025 

Budgeted Income $220,900 

Actual Income $247,515 

Over Budget $26,615 

   

Budgeted Expenses $241,573 

Actual Expenses $253,079 

Expenses Over Budget $11,506 

   

Budgeted Net Ordinary Income ($20,673 

Actual Net Ordinary Income ($5,564) 

Over Budget $15,109 

Call Rob Sherman w/any ??? (315-292-0727) 

FR. JOHN MUIR ~  

RECOGNIZE GOD 

IN YOUR ORDINARY MOMENTS  

Faith Formation  

Registration 

 

Join the “Early Bird Registration 

Raffle” thru registering By  

Thursday, August 28.  All families registered by 

that date will be submitted into a raffle to win… 

one of three Hannaford Gift Cards.  

 

Drawing will be held on Sunday, August 31.    

Recent studies suggest that millennials will be the first 

generation in America to be worse off than their      

parents in terms of financial earnings and job status. 

Many lament this. I propose that this week’s Gospel 

provides a hopeful way to see the trend as good news.  

 

The Lord Jesus says, “Take care to guard against greed, 

for though one may be rich, one’s life does not consist 

in possessions” (Luke 12:15). Greed damages us with 

the deception that we are what we possess. But to Je-

sus, this is simply not true. What makes us happy is 

who we are, who we become.  

 

Does not the expectation that every generation should 

do better than their parents subtly mask the poison of 

greed? A similar attitude is mirrored in the man who 

demands that Jesus justly arrange his share of the fami-

ly inheritance. Despite the injustice, Jesus will not play 

that game. In fact, he seems to prefer that the man 

have less than his parents. What good would having 

more be to this man if he becomes enslaved and miser-

able by greed? What good would it be for us to have 

more if it means we become much less? 

 

In allowing the man to have less, Jesus opens a space 

for him to become more: a man free to love. In that 

much more meaningful sense, perhaps he was better 

off than his parents. Maybe the millennials will be, too.  

 

— Father John Muir 

 
©LPi 



Praise & Prayer Line:   

If you are In need of prayer... 
 

Text or Call Joyce Bojdak at 315-794-4145  

18th Sunday in Ordinary time 2025   August 2 & 3 2025 

These people need our prayers….  

For the wisdom for our Church Leaders,  

 John Remington, Healing for Bob G., 

Call Kathy at #315-507-2528 to add anyone to this list.  (10/24) 

Prepare for Next Sunday 

 

A good prayer practice to get into is to reflect on  

the Scripture readings for the upcoming Sunday.  
 

Wisdom  18:6-9 ~ Psalm 33:1-22  

Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-19  ~ Luke 12:32-48  

Take some time out, read them slowly and prayerfully, & 

ask yourself what God might want you to get out of them. 

Want to read them online? Go to: usccb.org/bible/readings 

Winning 50/50 # for June 2025  

 

#739205 

 

See Kathy to claim your $60.00 in winnings. 

Missionary Appeal… 

Pleas join us in welcoming Fr. John 

Paul Torsu, a priest from the       

Diocese of Keta-Akatsi. Fr Torsu is 

sharing his mission story.  Thanks 

for your financial support. 

St. Mary’s, New York Mills 
Annual Polish Festival 

Sunday, August 3 @ 12pm—8pm 

 

Polish Food, Music, Dance, Flea Market,  

Beers, Wines, Selzers, Raffles,  

And Games for Children  

20th Annual Rosary Walk 

 

The Good News Center, Utica 

on the beautiful “Trail of Peace.”  

Wednesday, August 6, 2025 

A Celebratory Dinner from 5pm—5:45pm.  

Featuring:  Chicken Skewers, Greek salad,  

flatbread, and beverages. cost is $20.00.  

Call 315-735-6210 for dinner by 7.30.25 

 

The Rosary Walk will begin at 6:00 pm.  

Mike Dziura and Larry Hagan will lead the Rosary 

 

Feed the Hungry...at Hope House & Abroad 

Last week, Rob Sherman shared the need for help feeding 

the hungry in our area at Hope House.  This week, Fr. John 

Paul Torsu, shares with us the need of our brothers and sis-

ters from far away.  Thank you to those who signed up to 

assist* at Hope House.  Thank you in advance for your gen-

erosity to Fr. Torsu’s need.  You not only feed the hungry; 

you become the hands of Jesus and become “Living Bread” 

for those in need.   

 

* There are still some month’s needing volunteers @ Hope 

House.  Sign up sheet is in the Vestibule. 

Lord, May our lives be transfigured by you.   


